
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SERVICE INTERUPTION BOIL ORDER 
MILL CREEK WATER RECLAMATION DISTRICT 

IL0890120 

 

Issued June 21, 2022 

At 9:30 a.m. 

 

 
Utility work on the Water Main at the water treatment plant will require a shutdown of your water 

supply to make the appropriate repairs.  Every effort will be made to restore service as soon as 

possible.      

 

Please be advised that Regulations of The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA) require 

the issuance of a “BOIL ORDER” to any Public Water Supply Customer whose water pressure is 

reduced or shut off.  The IEPA advises you to boil all drinking and cooking water for at least five (5) 

minutes before consuming.  The IEPA further advises you to continue to boil your water for 

consumption for 24 hours after your water has come back on. 

 

 

Please call your water operator, Sheaffer & Roland, Inc. at 630-208-9898 or 630-675-9963 after 

hours, with any questions.  

 


